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The SDE Centre were looking at trying to rehome the tennis nets, but this has not come to fruition, 

so can only use 7 courts still. The BNA league for summer has just concluded and BNA will be 

holding pay to play sessions on a Wednesday night during the summer break.  

 

Previous Reports 

March 2025 Report - The centre continues to treat moss on a weekly basis on court 8 and now 

court 4 also. Court 8 is not used due to tennis nets. 

December 2024 Report - Bournemouth Netball Association is coming to the end of the Winter 

League Season. Court 8 continues to be unusable due to leaves and moss, however replacement 

nets should be coming soon. BNA has requested funds to buy a leaf blower/mulcher from the BNA 

funds they are holding for SDE to use on our behalf. Meanwhile the moss is being treated on a 

monthly basis. Application forms have been circulated for the Summer Season. 
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